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Walk to the Hill
Walk to the Hill, an event in which lawyers ask their representatives for civil legal aid funding took place on Thursday, January 24, 2019. 
This year participants urged their legislators to request $26 million in funding for the Massachusetts Legal Assistance Corporation (MLAC)
in FY20 (a $5 million increase over the FY19 appropriation). Anderson & Kreiger participated in the walk virtually through a social media
campaign, and also through an actual walk to the State House where Anderson & Kreiger lawyers urged their representatives to vote for
additional MLAC funding.
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